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1. Happy Holidays

We would like to wish all our customers and their families a joyous holiday season. We are 
grateful for our partnership, and look forward to working with you throughout 2017.   

2. 2017 ARC Services Meeting

We will be conducting our Third Annual ARC Services Meeting May 10-11, 2017. We would 
like to thank the Federal Housing Finance Agency for opening up their auditorium for ARC and 
our customers. The address is Constitution Center 400 7th Street SW, Washington, DC 20219. We 
look forward to meeting with our customers again this spring and will continue to stay in touch as 
our planning moves forward.  Please save the date and we will see you in May.   

For additional information, contact Michael Satterfield at 304-480-5527 or 
Michael.Satterfield@Fiscal.Treasury.Gov. 

3. Upcoming Changes in Take Home Pay

Many employees will notice changes in their net pay during the upcoming months for a variety of 
reasons. Changes in Flexible Spending Accounts (FSAs), Thrift Savings Plan (TSP), Federal 
Employees Health Benefits (FEHB), Federal Employees Dental and Vision Insurance Program 
(FEDVIP), and Combined Federal Campaign (CFC) contributions could impact the amount of 
take home pay in the coming weeks. In addition, Federal, state, and local tax changes could also 
impact net pay. 

A more detailed description of changes in take home pay will be posted in early January on your 
agency’s ARC customer access page at 
https://arc.fiscal.treasury.gov/login/.   

For additional information, contact the Benefits Service Center at Benefits@Fiscal.Treasury.Gov, 
304-480-8275 or 1-866-868-4357 (toll free). 
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4. Website Changes

As part of a bureau wide initiative to standardize website addresses, the links used to access the 
Oracle, Discoverer, and PRISM applications were previously changed on Monday, July 
25, 2016. We have kept open both the new link and the old links that contained bpd.treas.gov to 
allow users time to adjust to the new links. 

Effective December 15, 2016 the old links need to be deactivated. Please ensure you remove 
any Favorites or Shortcuts that reference the old production links that contain bpd.treas.gov and 
replace them with the correct links shown below.  

Production R12 links Shared Instance (RACPROD): 
Oracle https://arc.fiscal.treasury.gov/app-support/oracle-r12/oracle-r12-quick-reference/ 
PRISM https://arc.fiscal.treasury.gov/app-support/prism/prism-quick-reference/  
Discoverer Plus 

 Discoverer Viewer 

Production R11 links Shared instance (C1PROD): 
Oracle 
Discoverer 

 Discoverer Viewer 

Production R12 links Mint Instance (R12MNTPROD): 
Oracle https://arc.fiscal.treasury.gov/app-support/oracle-r12/oracle-r12-quick-reference/ 
PRISM https://arc.fiscal.treasury.gov/app-support/prism/prism-quick-reference/#us-mint 
Discoverer Plus 

 Discoverer Viewer 

Production R11 links Mint instance (C3PROD): 
Oracle 
Discoverer Plus 

 Discoverer Viewer  

For additional information, contact OracleSupportTeam@Fiscal.Treasury.Gov. 
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